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To whom it may concern 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
It is with great dismay and deep passion I write this letter. 
 
The village of Windsor and the heritage artefacts surrounding surrounding this area are something I 
and thousands of others are very protective of. Australian heritage should not be destroyed. 
Numerous other countries such as England, Chechnya, Italy etc have the sense to realise this.  
While our politicians of both parties have thrust Australia into the difficult theme of 
multiculturalism, one of the benefits of having people of other races is that the host country can 
become aware of the situations faced by peoples from all over the world and learn from others 
mistakes. 
 
In NSW we have Gladys Berejiklian of Armenian extraction. She of all people should be aware of 
the danger of small groups in government lording their will over large sections of the community. It 
is my opinion that Gladys is more representative of the young Turk whom here people loathed so 
much. She obviously has nothing of her peoples history to educate young Australians with. I think 
most of her own descendants would disagree with her outlook and attitude. 
 
Alongside her we have Dominic Perrotte to my knowledge descended from Swiss French. The 
French have for a long time been known as arrogant and dismissive, ask any Vietnamese. Evidently 
a generation or two of Swiss blood has done nothing to alleviate Dom”s arrogance and lack of 
concern. I wonder how he would react if the French equivalent of the RMS decided to put an ill-
conceived and badly executed road through the Eiffel Tower or the Louvre. 
 
I write this letter in the hope that people in this country can learn from the mistakes of others from 
our own and other nations. Learning from others mistakes is always cheaper and better than making 
your own.   
 
 
Yours Faithfully and Respectfully  
 
Kim Woollard 
 




